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W. Eugene Sampley, P.E. 
Director 

John B. Ensley 
Assistant Director 

(206) 336-9400 

Mayor Jim Rice 
City of Anacortes 
6th and Q Avenue 
Anacortes, WA 98221 

Dear Mayor Rice: 

April 24, 1984 

RE: Flood Control Funds 

Charles TewaIt 
Superintendent 

OpcratiOM DMslon 

(206) 755-9531 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding flood control monies made available 
through the County's Revenue Sharing Fund. These monies have been set 
aside by the Board of County Commissioners for the purpose of matching 
project funds for dike and drainage districts and subflood control zones 
within the County and are not intended for the use of any other entity 
primarily because of the limited amount of money available and the source 
of these revenues. 

The concept of matching funds was generated out of the Skagit River Flood 
Control Committee to particularly address issues raised by the Committee 
relative to needs of the various districts throughout the County. This 
is a matter of policy by the Board of County Commissioners. If you have 
any further questions concerning these funds, please feel free to contact 
me. 
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cc: Board of County Commissioners 
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W. Eugene Sampley, P. E. 
Director of Public Works 


